
9/12/22, 11:49 AM blob:https://www.fdms.gov/7667af42-8289-43d9-a904-8b3f1afad8e0

blob:https://www.fdms.gov/7667af42-8289-43d9-a904-8b3f1afad8e0 1/1

PUBLIC SUBMISSION
As of: 9/12/22, 11:48 AM

Received: August 30, 2022

Status: Pending_Post

Tracking No. l7h-2y78-u1qc

Comments Due: August 30, 2022

Submission Type: Web

Docket: NRC-2015-0070

Regulatory Improvements for Production and Utilization Facilities Transitioning to Decommissioning

Comment On: NRC-2015-0070-0229

Regulatory Improvements for Production and Utilization Facilities Transitioning to Decommissioning

Document: NRC-2015-0070-DRAFT-2334

Comment on FR Doc # 2022-03131

Submitter Information

Name: Anonymous Anonymous


General Comment

Regulatory Analysis - Alternative DA-2 (Rulemaking to Require Fitness for Duty program elements that
support IMP for power reactors)



Does the analysis account for the number of reactors at each site and thus the amount of fuel in the spent
fuel pool and number of staff that would need to support decommissioning? For example, does the fuel in
the pool at a 3 unit site take more staff and more time to move to dry storage.



Does the analysis account for second license renewals? If not, then the savings of the rule decreases
because decommissioning at these sites would be delayed for another 20 years. 


The rest of the values in Figure 15 for the rulemaking option for FFD are unverifiable because there is no
transparency in the assumptions, just some low/most likely/high plug numbers on page B-7 without a
basis. It is impossible to evaluate the information that went into these values and therefore they are
meaningless. They should not be factored into the analysis unless full supported. 


One item on page B-7 stands out, “industry one-time cost (pre-access drug and alcohol testing) per NPP.”
Why would NRC estimate any change from existing decommissioning site operations? NRC hasn’t
proposed any changes to the pre-access drug testing requirements. 


In summary. The basis for justifying a reduction in requirements is largely due to the savings to the plants
in decommissioning by stripping away the majority of the FFD program requirements for individuals with
protected area only access. This assessment does not reflect those changes in any reasonable level of
detail and does not credibly support moving forward with the proposed rule changes. 


